Mr. David Giammarco Financial Post 3575 Kaneff Crescent Suite 1011 Mississauga, ONTARIO CANADA L5A 3Y5

Dear David:

Thank you for your April 6, 1998 letter and the attached articles. I have not had a chance to read all of the materials, but it looks like you have really dedicated a lot of time to the subject of the assassination.

You mentioned your strong belief that your interviews should be part of the public record at the National Archives. One way to ensure that is to send me your transcribed interviews. I will add them to your correspondence file, and that, along with all of our files, will be transferred to the JFK Collection upon the completion of Review Board activities. Let me know if you are interested in proceeding in that manner.

Again, thank you for your letter and the articles. I look forward to reading all of them.

Sincerely,

Eileen A. Sullivan
Press and Public Affairs Officer